
VIOLENCE
VIOLENCE FILM PRODUCTIONS INC. PH02-555 College St. Toronto, ON M6G 1A9

FILMING NOTIFICATION
Dear Property Owner,

Please be advised that we will be filming Interior and Exterior scenes at The Grand located at
28 Elgin St. and at Headquarters Nightclub on 37 Beech St., Sudbury ON for the feature film
‘Violence’. Filming will take place from April 29th through to May 2nd, 2024.

The filming on site will include:

● Road Occupancy Permit for Beech St. (East and West of Elgin St.)
● Filming in the Grand Theatre located at 28 Elgin St.
● Filming in front of the Grand Theatre located at 28 Elgin St.
● Filming in Headquarters Nightclub at 37 Beech St.
● Crew working in and around the location.
● Prop Guns on Site (Greater Sudbury Police Services have been notified)
● Lights, Film Equipment, Tents, in and around the area.
● Tech and crew vehicles parked in parking lots around the area.
● Daytime & Evening filming from April 29th through to May 3, 2024.

Please be assured that great care will be taken to avoid unnecessary disruption to local
businesses and residents.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. Violence Film Productions Inc.
has been working with the City of Greater Sudbury in order to minimize disruption while filming
in the community. Please see the Cast and Crew Conduct expectations on the reverse of this
letter.

We appreciate your generous support and welcome you to observe filming from a safe distance
without compromising the set.

For further information, please contact:

Milosz Skowronski. Location Manager: 807-251-7322
Mike Large, Location Manager: 705-561-7508

Or

Clayton Drake, Film Officer, City of Greater Sudbury
At: 705-674-4455 ext 4429 or Film@GreaterSudbury.ca
Cc: Economic Development Division, City of Greater Sudbury


